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Dear Committee Members,  
 
 
Re: Senate standing committee (on Legal and Constitutional Affairs). 
 
I understand that the Committee is reviewing the new (repealing) bill on euthanasia. 
 
I reject the power of a government to prevent us making such 
basic decisions over our own lives, and suggest that the kinds of precautionary 
NT regulations which Dr Philip Nitschke observed in his work provide 
adequate protection against feared abuses of euthanasia rights. 
 
--  
Kind regards, 
 
Peter Peterson 




